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Comments: I am against the use of E-bikes on forest trails unless you are handicapped.This is not fair to hunters

and fisherman horsemen hikers who sweat to get to there destination. They should be considered a motor

vehicle because they are.You can not argue that. Keep them to roads and trails in motor use areas unless you

have a handicap placard to verify your handicap. By allowing E-bike use you open the door to new E technology.

E-skis, E-quad runners, E-boats, E-snowmobiles,E-hiking boots. You get the idea.Be carful because by allowing

this you open the door back up to 2-cycle engines everywhere. 


